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Birthdays are nature's way of telling us to eat more cake!
On Wednesday 12 January here at Woodstock Residential Care Home we celebrated Joan’s 95th birthday and Lena’s 76th

birthday.

Both our lovely ladies received lots of cards from friends and family. Lena had a beautiful chocolate cake and Joan had a yummy

Victoria sponge cake. Staff and friends of Joan and Lena sang them both ‘Happy Birthday’.

Happy birthday Joan and Lena!

 

 


